ORILLIAPOWER

Energizing Our Community

Telephone: (705) 326-7315
Fax: (705) 326-0800

November 11, 2010

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Orillia Power Distribution Corporation — ED-2002-0530
Board File No: EB-2008-0150, EB-2007-0722, EB-2008-0346

As requested in the Board’s letter dated October 20, 2010, Orillia Power Distribution
Corporation (“Orillia Power”) has selected the following social agency to partner with
Orillia Power in the delivery of the LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance Program:

United Way of Greater Simcoe County

136 Bayfield Street, Suite 100

Barrie, ON L4M 3B1

Contact: Nancy Smith, Financial Coordinator

Phone: (705)726-2301 ext 30
E-mail: nancys@unitedwaysimcoecounty.on.ca

Piease do not hesitate to contact me if more information is needed.

Yours truly,

aulbre ols ks

Pauline Welsh, Regulatory Officer
Orillia Power Distribution Corporation

cc. John Mattinson, President & Secretary
Pat Hurley, Treasurer
Grant Hipgrave, Controller
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